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Literacy

Welcome back to our final term! The children
are settled back in and ready to work hard. 

Health and Wellbeing
Important change of PE

days

Indoor PE - Wednesday
Outdoor PE - Thursday  

IDL 
Our topic this term will be

The Victorians. The children
will learn about how the

Victorians lived and
compare this to modern

day life. 

Maths and Numeracy
In Numeracy and Maths the children will be
finishing off their learning on time and
duration this month before moving on to
solve fractions. They will also learn to
interpret and analyse data.

The children will continue to focus on improving reading fluency and
accuracy. Please encourage your child to read for enjoyment at home and
practise their word lists together. In class, children will work to better
understand and analyse their text through different comprehension
tasks. 

The Children will continue to enhance their writing skills. This term, the
focus is on writing more independently whilst creating various narrative
texts before moving on to instructional writing. Accurate punctuation and
spelling will be emphasised throughout this process.

This term for indoor PE Primary 2 will
enjoy having an Active Schools

Coordination to learn and develop their
handball skills.

For outdoor PE our focus will be Hockey
and Tennis.

The children will also explore patterns and
relationships. We will then reinforce the impact
numeracy has within everyday life and work.


